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February 25, 2020 
 
Dear families, 
 
This is a letter to let you know about some changes on our school’s administrative team. 
 
We will be welcoming Ms. Francis as our school’s new vice-principal on Monday, March 23. I hope that 
you will join me in making her feel welcome at Cathy Wever. Ms. Francis is arriving here from Helen 
Detwiler elementary. 
 
Her arrival comes after the departure of Ms. Ngan. I know that students and staff will miss Ms. Ngan and 
appreciate all of her support and work on behalf of the Cathy Wever community. 
 
With Ms. Francis about to join us, I would also like to thank the staff helping us during the transition. 
Thank you Mrs. Ciannavei, who will finish her time here Feb. 28, and Mrs. Gasparik, who will be our 
acting vice-principal from March 2-13. 
 
Thank you for being such a welcoming school community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
S. Johnston 
Principal 
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